
 
 

     You are Invited 

Informational Meeting 

                           Thursday, November 21st @ 6:00 p.m. 

   Town Hall 

                                          160 Patriots Road 

The Board of Selectmen will hold an information meeting on potential cuts to the Towns operating budget, 
which are required in order to meet the higher than anticipated assessment from the Narragansett Regional 
School District. 

This meeting is a public informational meeting on potential cuts for the Fiscal Year 2020 Budget. 
 

If you are unable to attend but have questions or comments you wish to have answered or considered, you 
may submit them via hand delivery or email to me at Town Hall (160 Patriots Road, East Templeton, MA 
01438) or by email to cterenzini@templetonma.gov such that they are received no later than 4 p.m. on the day 
of the meeting. 

 
I look forward to seeing you. 

 
 

Carter Terenzini, Town Administrator 
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